
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Workforce Connections in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the Workforce Connections located at 6330 W Charleston Blvd, Suite 

150 Las Vegas, NV 89146. This funding will support Workforce Connection’s workforce 

development efforts across Southern Nevada including its highly subscribed Layoff Aversion 

and Employ NV Business Hub programs. Workforce Connections is Southern Nevada’s Local 

Workforce Development Board covering Clark, Nye, Lincoln, and Esmerelda Counties. The Las 

Vegas Metro Area remains among the highest unemployment rates of any major metropolitan 

area due to the economic impacts of the coronavirus pandemic. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 




